
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
DATE: March 5, 2020 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary 

SUBJECT: Postponement of PLN2020-00062 (Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District)  

 
The applicant is requesting additional time in order to bring the project to the Agriculture 
Advisory Committee, which will give interested parties time to comment. Staff will re-agendize 
this item for March 26, 2020.  
 
Please direct any questions to Project Planner Katie Faulkner, at 650/363-1882 or 
kfaulkner@smcgov.org.   
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